=YL "}.‘1II e AN

Telecommunications Regulatory Authority
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Telecommunications Regulatory Autharity

To Whom it may concern,

The Telecommunications Regulatory Authority (“The Authority”) would like to advise the general public
that all importers of telecommunications equipment and devices will be subject to a new approval process
in accordance with the Regulation on The Approval and Importation of Telecommunications Equipment
Connected to Public Telecommunications Networks (“The Regulation”), which is to be published in the
Official Gazette of the Kingdom of Bahrain on Thursday the 31t August 2017.

The Authority would like to bring to the importers’, suppliers’ and manufacturers’ attention that the new
process will be applicable as of the following business day, namely the 6" of September 2017.

The detailed policies and procedures are published on the Authority’s website. To summarize the most
notable changes please take note of the following:

1.

Any device or telecommunication equipment to be imported must be approved by the Authority
either through a Type Approval Certificate or a compliance certificate.

A list will be made readily available on the Authority’s website that shall indicate all approved
devices
If no type approval certificate or compliance certificate has been issued for a specific device, then
no supplier shall be allowed to import the same device.
All Type approval applications shall include a non-refundable fee as indicated in the Type Approval
section of the Schedule of Fees
http://www.tra.org.bh/media/document/TRAScheduleofFees2010Final en.pdf

For any queries please feel free to forward your questions to typeapproval@tra.org.bh




